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                        19th December 2024. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Christmas Mass The School Christmas Mass takes place tomorrow Friday 20th December at 

10:00 a.m. in Cootehall Church.  Ms. Conroy’s first class students will put on a nativity play 

during the Mass.  All are welcome. Thank you to Fr Brendan for celebrating the Mass and we wish 

him a very Happy Christmas. 

 

Junior Entrepreneur Project 

Our wonderful classmates have been working hard setting up our business called "Wix" where we will 
be selling candles and candle holders. We are having a small sales day on this Friday, 20th December. 
We welcome you to Mr. Duffy's classroom after Mass at approximately 11.15 a.m. to buy your 
Christmas Candle. As we are only up and running, we have limited stock but don't be disappointed if 
you miss out as we will have lots of lovely candles ready for you for Easter where pre-orders and 
engraving will be available. . .  

We hope you are able to make it and have a lovely Christmas.  

Adam, Liam, Hannah, Jane and Jack K. (J.E.P Communication Team) 

 

School Staff We are sorry to be losing Amy Scanlon, Special Needs Assistant as her contract 

ends this Friday.  We would like to thank her for all her hard work and wish her well in the 

future.  

 

School Closure The school will closed on Tuesday February 4th to facilitate school staff 

Inservice Training. 

 

Well done to all the students who have worked very hard this term.  Thank you to our fantastic 

staff.  Wishing everyone a very happy Christmas and a Happy New Year. The school will re-open 

on Monday January 6th at 9.30 a.m. for our second term.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Cian Duffy 
Principal. 

 


